Tomorrow instead of Friday

Subject: Tomorrow instead of Friday

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 5/24/2017 6:20 PM

To: Elizabeth Heitman <Elizabeth.Heitman@UTSouthwestern.edu>
CC: "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Hi Elizabeth,

Fred can meet tomorrow, but not Friday. | believe you will be in Europe tomorrow. If you still want to attempt, let me
know. We are 6 hours behind Amsterdam (which is where | recall you will be). If not, we can try next week.

Thanks again for the enthusiasm and time today for discussing next steps! Good luck with your talk.

Warm Regards,
Royden

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program
www.geneticbiocontrol.org
www.islandconservation.org

AU: +61 459 610 332

US: +1 919 520 5954
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